
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

An In-depth Look at Perkins V: Moving Toward Implementation 
 
Presenters: Alisha Hyslop, ACTE's Director of Public Policy, and other policy experts to be announced  
 
Wednesday, Nov. 28, 1:00-5:00 p.m. 
 
Cost: $200 
 
This half-day workshop will provide a comprehensive overview of the new Strengthening Career and 
Technical Education for the 21st Century Act, and deep dives into the sections most relevant for state and 
local implementation. Presenters will offer detailed information on changes to the accountability system 
and new local needs assessment, and participants will have an opportunity to begin thinking through 
these key elements of implementation, learning from best practices and sharing questions and ideas. A 
copy of ACTE’s Perkins V: The Official Guide will be included in registration.  
  
This workshop is limited to 200 attendees - register early! 


